Subject: Important Update on CULAC Contribution Split - Strengthening Our Political Impact Together!
Dear CULAC Contributor,
Thank you for your continuous support of GoWest Credit Union Association and your generous contributions to the credit union federal Political Action Committee (PAC), CULAC. Your contributions play a pivotal role in supporting credit union advocacy and shaping the future of the credit union movement. Please see important updates below. 
Notification of PAC Distribution Contributions: Beginning Sept. 8, your payroll contribution distribution percentages will change to a 50/50 split between CULAC, and the Wyoming credit union state PAC. Federal Election Commission rules require us to notify participants of this change.  
Who: All credit union employees participating in payroll deduction to make PAC contributions are required to be notified of the change.
Questions: Contact Chris Kemm, AVP, Political Engagement with the GoWest Credit Union Association at ckemm@gowest.org or 720-256-6672. 
More Detail
Effective September 8, 2023, we are adjusting the percentage split of your political payroll contribution between our Federal PAC, CULAC, and our State PAC, WYCUPAC. Currently, your donation is allocated 100% to CULAC and 0% to WYCUPAC. Effective Sept. 8, we will distribute 50% of your contribution to CULAC and the remaining 50% to WYCUPAC.
This change will substantially boost our efforts to elect candidates who will support credit union priorities at both the federal and state level. Your involvement and participation are vital, and we sincerely hope you will continue to support through your payroll deduction contributions via your credit union.
All contributions to CULAC are voluntary, and you maintain the right to decline to contribute without any repercussions. Additionally, you have the ongoing right to revoke your payroll deduction authorization without facing any adverse consequences.  
Your donations to the credit union PACs play a pivotal role in shaping the future of the credit union movement. These contributions are instrumental in enabling us to support and elect local candidates who prioritize and comprehend the essential issues affecting our industry and the communities we serve.
Together, we can secure a brighter future for credit unions and the people we serve.

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _Int_yswP3ZLE]CEO, XXXX Credit Union

Contributions to CULAC, The PAC of Credit Union National Association are not tax deductible.
